
 
 

 
NUESTRO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Nuestro Elementary School District hereby gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as 
follows: 
 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 
To provide an opportunity for the public to express itself regarding the Initial Bargaining 
Proposals of the Nuestro Teachers Association and Nuestro Elementary School District for 
contract negotiations. 
 
Government Code 3547 requires that:  (a) All initial proposals of exclusive representatives and of public school 
employers, which relate to matters within the scope of representation, shall be presented at a public meeting 
of the public school employer and thereafter shall be public records.  (b) Meeting and negotiating shall not 
take place on any proposal until a reasonable time has elapsed after the submission of the proposal to enable 
the public to become informed and the public has the opportunity to express itself regarding the proposal at a 
meeting of the public school employer.  (c) After the public has had the opportunity to express itself, the public 
school employer shall, at a meeting which is open to the public, adopt its initial proposal. 
 
HEARING DATE:  March 14, 2023 
                  TIME:  6:00pm 
         LOCATION: Library 
                              Nuestro Elementary School  
                              3934 Broadway 
                              Live Oak, CA  95953 
 
Copies of the proposals are available for review at the Nuestro Elementary School District 
Office.   
 
For additional information, contact Dr. Bal Dhillon, Nuestro Elementary School District, 3934 
Broadway, Live Oak, California. 
(530) 822-5100 

 
 
Meeting facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities.  By request alternative agenda document formats are 
available to persons with disabilities.  To arrange an alternative agenda document format or to arrange aid or services to 
modify or accommodate persons with a disability to participate in a public meeting, please provide a written request to:  
Lori Tapia, Secretary, Nuestro Elementary School District, 3934 Broadway Road, Live Oak, CA  95953, at least three 
working days prior to any public meeting.   


